
2024-25 District Advisory Council 
Approved Development Meeting Minutes  

January 6, 2025, 4 p.m. 
 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Taylor Gilfillan, Keith Watts 
 
BOARD MEMBERS: Sarah Rockwell 
 
DISTRICT STAFF: Dr. Kamela Patton, Superintendent 
 Jackie Johnson, Communication/Community Initiatives Director  
 Patty Underwood, Communications Office 
 
MEETING BEGAN at 4:10 p.m. 
 
APPROVAL OF Motion made by Keith Watts to approved the minutes of 12/11/24 
MINUTES: Seconded by Taylor Gilfillan. Motion Passed 
 
DISCUSSION TOPICS: 

• Bathroom issues at GHS resolved 
• Topics to be addressed at DAC meetings should be of districtwide concern and 

not specific to individual schools. Issues of more narrow concern should be 
shared with principals/worksite supervisors. Full DAC should discuss definition 
of ‘districtwide concern.’ 

• Communication/community engagement concerning finances 
 
Two topics were selected for discussion at the full January DAC:  
 
TOPICS: 1) Behavior Support: It was agreed that Kathy Black, Executive Director of 

Students Services would be asked to make a presentation concerning the 
discipline matrix in the Code of Student Conduct. DAC would discuss whether it 
was working or not. If it is working, are there ways to improve it to make it more 
beneficial?  In addition, the topic of PBIS and how it is working was suggested. 

 
 2) Superintendent Search: It was suggested that information about the search, 

including a timetable, be shared with the full DAC, which could then develop a list 
of characteristics for a new superintendent after collecting input from schools and 
the community.  

 
Meeting over at 5:15 p.m. 
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